Hilltop News

DIMBOOLA MEMORIAL SECONDARY COLLEGE

AfiDEEDS NOT WORDSO
Phone: 53891460 www.dmsc.vic.edu.audimboola.memorial.sc@edumail.vic.gov.auFax: 53891981

Anne Gawithi Principal
President Lisa PolycarpouVice President Teresa Smith
Treasurer- Sally Klinge (DET),Parent Rep$ Lynley Robinson, Neil Zippel, Kellie Laverty
CommunityRep- Tony Schneider, Charles Rees (RSL), Kaylee Withers (student)
DET Repi Charlotte PyersStudent Rep & Jessica RevelAmy Zippel
September 182018

ADMSC i s ad eChlichd o$ o

Respect Honesty Excellen ce Care Freedom

IMPORTANT DATES October 15 Minyip Shoot

September 121 Year 10 Work Experience October 19VCAL Exam day

September 21Last day Term 3, 2.30pm Exit October 24 GWR Junior HockdYimboola

October 8 Start Term 4 October 25 Intermediate Hockeypimboola

October 810 VCE Unit 4 Tests October 26 Year 12 Assembly
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Reports

Last week, all students were issued with their Cycle Three Report. Most students have been making steady
LINPAINBaad GKNRdAAK2dzi GKS @SIFN gKAOK KIFa 0SSy LJ SIHgaa:
report, please contact the relewt Year Level Coordinator or the classroom teacher.

Year 7 Holly Ruwoldt

Year 8 Naomi Kuhnell

Year 9 Luke Werner

Year 10 WF 0142y hQbSAf ¢

Year 11 Lou Simpson

Year 12 Marianne Tellbach

Athletics in Warrnambool

Peter Hayes and Shari Porsacompanied our DMSC team of athletes to Warrnambool for the South West
Victorian carnival yesterday. Setting off at 6am, it was a long day, but a great opportunity for our students tojf§est
themselves against some of the best athletes in the west of \fectdhank you to our maintenance man, Peter

and parent Shari, for taking and supervising our students on this excursion.


http://www.dmsc.vic.edu.au/
mailto:dimboola.memorial.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au

Welcome to Jess, Steph and Judy

This week, we are hosting three Fservice teachers from the Melbourne Graduate Scho@&dcation. Jess Fell,
Steph Searle and Judy Rees will be with us for this week, conducting some classroom observations and
participating in other school activities. They & & A GAYy 3 | & YIWVAENBRFYE G[INE 8200
opportunity to getthe feel for a country school. As part of this program, there are a total of 1.5¢méace
teachers placed at different schools in the Wimmera. We hope that our three girls thoroughly enjoy their ti
DMSC. : :

Year 11¢ Alfred Hospitalg Trauma presentation
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Wimmera and oustudents reported that it was most worthwhile. Thank you to Year 11 CoordinatsrLbu

Indigenous Leadership AcadengyDarwin trip
Tristan Rayes, Kaitlyn Beeton and Niah Boundy have returned from Darwin. By all accounts they had a worfderfu
time, please see their report and photos later in the newsletter.

Arrangements for Friday

This Fridy is the last day of Term Three. Students will be in timetabled classes until lunchtime, and then we
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VCE Revision Program

During the term break, our Year 12 teachers will be running ¥@sion classes here at DMSC. A timetable has
been included in the newsletter and | thank all of the staff for giving so willingly of their time to support their
students. Snacks and lunch will be provided to students who attend.




Deb Ball 2019

Plannings underway for the DMSC Debutante Ball in 2019. All interested Year 10 students attended a meet{jhg
frad 6SS1Z 6KSNBE GKS olaarodca 2F UKS S@Syid 6SNBE OZYJS
and we ask that these forms are returned to sohas soon as possible. We realise that Year 10s are on Work
Experience this week, however the form can be dropped off by a sibling or parent, or returned on the first da

back in Term Four. (October 8) If you have any questions relating to the 2018ldxle contact Mrs Gaynor

Baker at the college.

Hats in Term Four

DMSC is a susmart school and as such, the wearing of hats is compulsory in both Term One and Term Fou

From Monday October 8, all students will be expected to be in the correct DMSE few students have been

pushing the uniform boundaries by wearing caphese are not a part of our uniform and cannot be worn. So

too for beanies, only DMSC hats can be worn in Term Four. Can | please ask that families support the scho(ll with
this requirement and new hats can be purchased from the office for $12.00.

Happy Holidays

| would like to wish all students and their families a happy holi@alyope you are able to rest and recharge ove

the next couple of weeks. Term Three is notoriously long and cold and many have suffered with colds and ofher
ailments during the last femonths. With some fine, Spring weather on the way, we hope to see all students
attending every day when they return after the break.

Anne Gawith
Principal

Hindmarsh Shire Student Citizenship Awards

Last Wednesday, | had the pleasure of attending@néer of Australia Association Hindmarsh Branch civic
reception for the presentabn of the 2018 Student Citizehip Awards at the Hindmarsh Shire offices in Nhill. THiis
year, Rebekah Albrecht was the proud recipient of this award for our school.

Mr DarylArgall AM presented Rebekah with a framed certificate and badge in recognition of her contribution|(§io
the Dimboola community as a volunteer, and her academic and sporting achievements both at school and wihin
the Dimboola community.

Student Citizenshipwards were also presented to Mikayla Farmers from NHiR Eollege and to lan Norris

Burnett from Rainbow 22 College.

Sally Klinge
Assistant Principal

Rebekah with Ms Jean Wise OAM, Chairwoman of the Order of
Australia Association Central HighlarmRisgional Group

Below: Rebekah with her parents Judith and Wayne Albrecht
and Daryl Argall AM.
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As part of the geology unit, the year 7 science classes had the opportunity to construct a working volcano. T|gere
wastwo main criteria; the most realistic and the best eruption.

Ms Lawson & Ms Tellbach
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